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MULTI USE PATH GOVERNING BOARD 
December 1, 2021 

 
The meeting of the Multi Use Path Governing Board was called to order by Chair Barry Rogers on Wednesday, December 1, 
2021 at 1:01 PM, in the County Board Room and via Zoom format at the Government Center, Green Lake, WI.  The 
requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Present:   Barry Mashuda    Absent:   Todd Sharp   
   Barry Rogers           
   Lisa Meier 
   Scott Weir           
               
Other County Employees Present: Samantha Stobbe, Deputy County Clerk 
 
 
APPROVAL OF 07/21/2021 AND 09/30/21 MINUTES 
Motion/second (Weir/Mashuda) to approve minutes from the 07/21/21 and 09/30/21 minutes. Motion carried with no 
negative vote. 
 
RELOCATION OF “NO MOTORIZED VEHICLES” SIGNS AT BOTH SIDES OF ENTRANCE TO THE 
MOBILE HOME PARK 
Chair Rogers stated the signs have been removed but the post is still at the site of the entrance. It does block view of 
oncoming traffic and could be a hazard. Rogers stated the sign should be put on the north side of the trail. Weir was going 
to take care of moving the post and putting up the new sign once received from Rogers. 
 
CONSIDER ADDING SIGNAGE ON TRAIL DURING HUNTING SEASON 
Prior to hunting season the homeowner was notified that signs were put up on County Highway J and near Sunnyside. 
There were no complaints about signs being posted for hunting. 
 
REVISION OF PHASE 2 CONSTRUCTION COSTS DUE TO INFLATION 
2020 bid revision total price is $429,913.65. The DNR grant and money raised so far reaches approximately $400,000. A 
construction loan will be taken out on the remaining balance of the project. The construction for phase 2 will start in the 
spring unless the entire project needs to be rebid. Chair Rogers will be contacting Corporation Counsel on that.  
 
AMENDMENTS TO MOU BETWEEN GREENWAYS, COUNTY AND TOWN OF BROOKLYN 
Corporation Counsel was not present. Discussion held on possible changes.  
 
EFFECT OF TRAIL LOCATION AND SNOW PLOW WINGS 
Discussion held. Mashuda stated that the snow plow wings shouldn’t be a problem. 
 
COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 
• Future meeting dates:  Regular meeting –  January 19, 2022 
• Future agenda items for action & discussion: Loop the Lake Signage 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Rogers adjourned the meeting at 1:22PM. 
        Submitted by, 
        
 
       Samantha Stobbe 
       Deputy County Clerk 


